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Dear Students and Parents!

Preparing students for living in a fast-changing world requires not only learning to read and count, but also to develop real passion and interest in science.


Therefore, from September this year, we have started the Erasmus + project in our school. Over the next two years we will be cooperating with schools from Greece,  Italy and Turkey. Therefore, we have got a lot of work, but also many attractions.

Students who demonstrate the highest commitment to the project will have the chance to participate in free weekly foreign trips to partner schools. During the stay, participants will be hosted in the homes of their peers. Trips will be an opportunity to develop language skills, get to know different cultures and visit interesting places

The planned trips will start in the school year 2018/19 and end in the school year 2019/20. Our students will: develop skills in using information and communication technologies, discover and educate initiative and entrepreneurship as well as social and civic competences.

They will have many opportunities to present their knowledge and promote cultural heritage in the events they organize: performances, presentations, meetings and demonstrations that will take place throughout the entire project. And thus shape they will be awareness and cultural expression.
Participation in the program builds self-confidence, broadens perspectives and the ability to think critically and solve problems. In addition, it is an unique opportunity to develop key competences, that is, the ability to communicate in both mother tongue and foreign languages, the ability to learn and develop mathematical and scientific-technical competences.

The project offers unforgettable adventures, thanks to which learning becomes easy to understand. It also helps in acquiring basic life skills and competences necessary for personal development.

We cordially invite students to actively participate in the project.
